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On June 21st AGC handed out 26 construction firms awards for outstanding safety records at its
Safety Awards breakfast. 
The awards are based on a nationwide program sponsored by the National Safety Association and
this year 1461 AGC-member contractors throughout the country participated. Over the past few
years, standards have become increasingly stringent and these 26 firms are to be congratulated for
their diligence in continuing to enhance their firms' safety practices.  
AGC of Massachusetts is a professional construction association representing the majority of firms
providing building construction services for commercial and institutional clients in the
Commonwealth. The association offers valuable management education and safety training
programs, on-going regulatory updates, legislative initiatives, construction industry trends and
information through its publications and meeting agendas. Information on all our initiatives and
programs may be found on our website at www.agcmass.org.

For more information on this special event, go to www.agcmass.org.
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